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Income Report 
 
The first quarter of 2020 continued in a similar fashion to 2019 with a broad range of users, from private hire, to The 
RPC, The PCC, Pilates, The Gardening Club, The Thursday Club, amongst others. Then lockdown hit……. 
 
From June to October, we had a smaller number of users due to restrictions, including Kineton Martial Arts Club, 
however with the associated reduced income. There was no donation this year from The Radway Events Group, 
however, as in previous years, The RPC covered our costs of insurance. 
 
The Income breakdown was as follows: 
 

 
 
Fortunately for the Village Hall, the Government kindly provided a one-off grant of £10,000 to all village halls in the 
country. This money was used to increase the Capital Programme. 
 
Capital Programme 
 
Our Capital programme in 2020 included the following projects: 
 

• Infra-red heating in the main hall; 
• Painting of the main hall and outer doors; 
• Extension and landscaping of the rear patio area; 
• A new shed roof; 
• Sanding and polishing of the floor in the main hall; 
• A Planning application for stonework and the installation of secondary glazing. 
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Financial Accounts 
 

 
 
Trustee Retirements 
 
Rosie Bampton and Tim Smith-Vincent are retiring as Trustees and are thanked for their valuable contributions over 
the last few years. 
 
Robert Cooper, Trustee, 6th July 2021 


